
Each year the Commission checks to make sure the accreditation requirements are current and up-
to-date with the issues that shape the land trust community. After thoughtful consideration and
review of the comments collected to date, the Commission is proposing changes to a few
requirements.

We encourage the land trust community to give us feedback using an online questionnaire. The
public comment period is open now through November 20. Your comments are anonymous and
will help inform the final version of the Requirements Manual that will be published in spring 2021.

To contribute feedback, CLICK HERE. 

If you have any questions or comments about this process, please feel free to reach out to our
Communications Liaison, Lisa McCarthy at lmccarthy@landtrustaccreditation.org

https://www.landtrustaccreditation.org/help-and-resources/requirements-manual
https://accreditationcommission.wufoo.com/forms/sxa0gio09xlljr/
mailto:lmccarthy@landtrustaccreditation.org

